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I would be grateful if you could send me your fertility preservation 

policy for patients with cancer please 
The Health Board does not have a policy as all appropriate patients are referred 

to the Wales Fertility Institute, Cardiff.  Please contact the Institute via Wales 
Fertility institute for further information. 

 

https://www.thefertilityinstitute.co.uk/
https://www.thefertilityinstitute.co.uk/

